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I strongly oppose HB 4133. 

 

At a time in society when citizens are especially concerned about voter integrity, it 

makes no sense to pass another law creating more opportunities for criminals to 

violate election laws. What protection is there to prevent non-citizens with social 

security numbers from registering to vote? There are so many problems with this bill. 

Just NO.  


